
Djirra and Safe + Equal are working to support 
a culturally responsive and accountable

 specialist family violence sector. 
 

We want to hear your views on non-Aboriginal
family violence services, how they can 

support Aboriginal people’s choices and 
culture and be accountable to community. 

 

Your time is valuable to us:
we are offering $100 for your participation. 

Call or text Anna 0447 404 334
or email awark@djirra.org.au

Hey you mob!
Have you used family

violence services?
Do you want

to share your
ideas to help

create change? 

https://djirra.org.au/
https://safeandequal.org.au/

